



March 29, 2016

Via Web Portal and 
Overnight delivery


Mr. Steven King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

	Re:	CenturyLink Local Services Platform (“CLSP”) Agreement with World Communications, Inc.
		FOR INFORMATION PURPOSES ONLY

[bookmark: Dear]Dear Mr. King:
[bookmark: SignatureLine]
	Attached for your information is a recently executed copy of Extension Amendment to CenturyLink™ Local Services Platform (“CLSP™”) Agreement between Qwest Corporation dba CenturyLink QC (“CenturyLink”) and World Communications, Inc.

	Pursuant to Order No. 4 in WUTC Docket No. UT-053005, CenturyLink discontinued filing QLSP/CLSP agreements for informational purposes in the State of Washington because they were “identical agreements.”  The enclosed Agreement contains updated terms, therefore CenturyLink is providing it for informational purposes.

	For the same reasons that the original QLSP agreements were not subject to filing and approval, CenturyLink’s CLSP agreement is not subject to the filing and approval requirements of Section 252 of the Federal Telecom Act.

	Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns.  Thank you.

Sincerely,



Josie G. Addington
Legal Assistant III

JGA:jga
Enclosure
cc:	Douglas K. Denney (w/o encl.)
 (
1600 7
th
 Avenue, Room 1506
Seattle, Washington  98191
Tel:  206-398-2502
Email:  
josie.addington@centurylink.com
www.centurylink.com
)

